
The reconstruction of Hampden Way is now complete. We would like to 

thank all residents for their patience and cooperation throughout the project and 

hope you are satisfied with the completed works. 

At £3 million, the reconstruction of Hampden Way is the biggest investment in a 

single road by Barnet Council. We are delighted that the project has been complet-

ed to budget and the road reopened on time following its reconstruction. This could 

not have been done without the help of all residents and businesses within the ar-

ea. During the project we: 

• Reconstructed Hampden Way, from Hampden 
Square to Summit Way. 

• Installed new road safety measures following a 
public consultation. 

• Relayed 4,283m
2
 of road. 

• Installed a new drainage system to better manage 
surface water. 

• Removed 3,240 tonnes of material (enough to fill 
2 Olympic sized swimming pools), with 80% sent 
away for recycling. 

• Over 20,600 hours worked onsite, with zero acci-
dents 

 

So that we can understand how we got on from a 

resident perspective, and to help us make improve-

ments for future similar projects throughout Barnet, 

we invite all residents and businesses to take part 

on our resident perception survey. 

The survey will take less than 5 minutes and can be 

accessed using the QR code opposite, or by visiting: 

https://forms.office.com/e/bFYLnmLnZX. 
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Working with the community 

Throughout the project, TKJV have worked with the local community, including resi-

dents, businesses, Hampden Way Nursery, Oak Hill School and Middlesex Univer-

sity. 

TKJV helped local businesses by issuing them with signage that advised they were 

open whilst the road was being reconstructed. They also assisted in ensuring all 

local businesses were still able to both receive and make deliveries throughout the 

project. 

The onsite team helped Hampden Way Nursery by removing an old shed, and pre-

paring the ground to make more room for their play garden.  

Students from Oak Hill School and Middlesex University visited the project, ena-

bling them to learn about the construction process and ask questions. Barnet 

Council Highways engineers also visited as part of the Council’s skill-building plan, 

aimed at preparing the team for future projects. 

You got in contact with our onsite Community En-

gagement Team 275 times. Every enquiry received 

an answer, with an average response time of 1 day. 

Residents were updated on the project through our 

Hamden Way Reconstruction newsletters. This is 

the sixth newsletter we have sent. 

We would like to thank residents for their patience, 

feedback, and the cups of tea and refreshments we 

have received throughout the Hampden Way recon-

struction project. 

 


